
27/01/2020 

MRS SALLY GLAUERDT 
1A FLORIDA RD 
PALM BEACH NSW 2108 
SALLYGLAUERDT@BIGPOND.COM 

RE: DA2019/1532 - 1 - 3 Florida Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

Dear Sir,
I have viewed and carefully studied all documents and plans of DA2019/1532 for 1-3 Florida 
Rd., Palm Beach. As a close-by neighbour I can see no environmental, visionary or physical 
intrusion to the entire neighbourhood. I therefore recommend council to approve the 
development application.
Kind regards
Sally Glauerdt 

Sent: 27/01/2020 10:10:16 AM
Subject: Online Submission


